
W207CN REQUEST FOR SILENT STA – JUSTIFICATION EXHIBIT

On November 2, 2023, we received a phone call from a representative of Central Pennsylvania 
Christian Institute, Inc. informing us that they had turned on and applied for a license for FM radio 
station WPMN 89.3 Mhz Saxton, PA.  Their technical consultant informed them that our translator 
interferes with their new full power signal.

We ceased operation of W207CN to determine if interference was indeed occurring and determined 
that it was, albeit outside of the WPMN 60dbu service contour.  Our engineering team will begin the 
process to find a suitable alternate frequency for W207CN once the FCC filing freeze on minor 
modifications to FM translators ends on December 13, 2023.


